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Docket No. 99900702/80-01

Morrison-Knudsen Company, Incorporated
Power Systems Division
Attn: Mr. W. Frank Jones
Vice President and Division Manager
101 Celo Road
Rocky Mount, North Carolina 27801

Gentlemen:
.

Thank you for your letters of March 10, April 2, and April 8, 1980, and
your telegram of April 10, 1980, in response to our letter dated March 4,
1980, with an enclosure. We have no further questions at this time. We
vill review your corrective actions and preventive measures during a future
inspection.

As you requested, the uncontrolled copy of the PSD Quality Assurance Manual
(No. 34') is being returned tr vou under separate cover.

Sincerely,

k

Ib vm
Uldis Potapovs, Chief
Vendor Inspection Branch
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